
 

If your children are eligible to receive 
Pandemic EBT benefits, we mailed a P-EBT 
card in their name to your home.  If you 
have not received a card, there are several 
possible reasons, such as:

The address we have on file is incorrect 
U.S. Postal service delays 

If your child has been issued P-EBT benefits but you have not received 
a P-EBT card, please visit the local department of social services nearest 
you to obtain one.  Visit dhs.maryland.gov/local-offices to find an office 
near you. 

Note that the local office will not be able to enroll you in P-EBT.  DHS uses 
information provided by schools to automatically enroll eligible children. 

We encourage you to visit dhs.maryland.gov/p-ebt to learn how P-EBT 
eligibility is determined and get more information about the program.  
You may also call our P-EBT Hotline at 1-833-330-7328 or submit an online 
inquiry using our Customer Inquiry Form for any questions about the 
program.
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